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Magalie Salas, Esq., Secretary
Federal Communications Commission

445 12th Street, SW
Washington, D.C. 20554

Re: Ex Parte Filings for CC Docket No. 00-199'
(2000 Biennial Regulatory Review)

Dear Ms. Salas:

On Wednesday, September 12, | met with the following persons from the
FCC regarding the above referenced docket: Commissioner Kevin Martin and
Sam Feder. | stressed the need for certain accounting standards and reporting
requirements to be maintained and for certain new accounts. Specifically, |
referenced the interconnection agreements and UNE pricing approved by the

Michigan PSC involving Ameritech and Verizon.

We also discussed the need for states to review the national pooling
administrator’s roll-out schedule.

If you have any questions about this letter, please do not hesitate to

contact me at
517-241-6195.

ely,

Robert B. Nelson
Commissioner
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